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Matthew <matthew@klump-pdx.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 6:57 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Secretary David Stawick:

I am sending this message to you to inform you that I do not agree with nor
support your proposed regulation of retail foreign currency exchange from
your CFTC part of our federal government.

I am a private investor, and I require the use of our current system
leverage of i00 to 1 in order to be able to continue to have an income to
sustain my family, and I since I lost my job over a year ago.

I am also telling you to TAKE BACK your proposed i0 to 1 limitation for me
and the millions of other American and European currency traders that live
here in the US.

This IS OUR INCOME and income for millions of others.
Please reconsider what you are doing.

htt p://www, k lu m p-p0x, co m


